
August 31, 2020 

Kelly Bacon, Planner 1 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street, Ste 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Re: Brown and Jackson  
       Project SE-20-00003 
 
We are writing to voice our opposition to the Brown and Jackson project SE 20-00003.  
 
Living less than one mile west of the proposed site, we are concerned with the odor that we will have to 
smell from sewage being dumped there.  The prevailing winds that we get in the winter time are from 
the southeast. We could smell the former silage pit on the Vantage highway when the winds blow this 
direction and that is four miles away from our location.  
 
We are also concerned with potential water quality contamination issues due to prolonged use of this 
land for a septage storage facility.   
 
Lastly, we are concerned with the increase in traffic this could cause to a rural neighborhood. If other 
companies are paying to dump waste at this site, there will be an increase in large truck traffic and 
traffic noise, turning a rural neighborhood into an industrial area, which it is not zoned to be.  
 
Please share our written concerns to the appropriate person(s) and committee(s) 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rodney and Janielle Paul 
10450 Lyons Rd 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 
 
 


